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From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Meeting on March 27, 2019
Date: Sunday, March 24, 2019 7:49:37 PM

The current issue of Journal of Great Lakes Research reports that GLWA discharge to Lake Erie had
reduced phosphorus from 630 MTA in 2007 to 331 MTA in 2016. This would be great if it was true. The
claimed reduction is due to faulty testing and analysis permitted by inept NPDES permit, which now will
be renewed with stricter requirements as we push for them. By the way, GLWA data was supplied to
researchers by GLWA personnel. GLWA discharge of phosphorus to Lake Erie remains a very great
problem. The problem can be solved by tertiary treatment.



mailto:simoliunass@netscape.net

mailto:CEO@glwater.org



